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While HMOs should be encouraged where they fulfil a genuine need, I think we need to consider how 
they are managed and regulated across the district in future so that they don't become a problem, as 
some councils have reported across the country. 

Policy 30 provides the framework to manage the level of 
HMO's in the District. In Worksop an Article 4 Direction has 
been made for the Central Area to protect the housing mix, 
character of the area and the local environment.  

 


